
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
RFQ-2021-30 

AIRPORT CONSULTANT SERVICES 
 

 The County of Schenectady will be accepting qualifications from airport consultants to 
provide planning, design, and construction administration services for future projects over a 
five year term.  The Schenectady County Airport participates in the FAA Airport Improvement 
Program (AIP) and the New York State Department of Transportation (NYS-DOT) Grant 
Program.  The Schenectady County Airport, a County-owned general aviation airport, is located 
three miles north of Schenectady, New York and consists of three asphalt runways and 
approximately 100 base aircraft.  The estimated total construction value of the projects over 
the next five years is 19 million. 
 Specifications may be requested by calling, writing, or emailing: 
  Schenectady County Purchasing 
  620 State St.-6th Floor 
  Schenectady, N.Y. 12305 
  (518) 388-4242 
  purchasing@schenectadycounty.com 
 All proposals must be delivered to the Director of Purchasing not later than 3:00 PM 
Thursday, April 22, 2021. 
 Women and minority owned bidders are encouraged to submit proposals.  Schenectady 
County is an Equal Employment Opportunity/Affirmative Action employer.  The right is reserved 
to reject any and all proposals or any part thereof. 
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